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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It’s nearly time for Norwood School’s performance at The Voyager School on Tuesday 1st April 2014!  

 

Year 5 will be giving a poetry performance ‘with a difference’ and a whole class composed musical piece will 

be played to accompany a ‘race/dance’. These will be linked to our topic of ‘Alice in Wonderland’.  

Our sections of the story are the ‘Caucus Race’ and the Trial of the Knave of Hearts.  

 

For the evening performance your child will require a costume. 

• Each child has chosen their character which they have been creating their mask for. The aim of the 

mask is to give the audience an idea of which character they are so that the clothes they wear can 

be quite plain if they wish.  

• If your child is one of the playing card soldiers, all they need for their costume are a black top and 

bottoms, black shoes, and a playing card tabard. It is up to your child which card they would like to 

be, however it must be between the Ace and the Ten of any suit. 

• If your child is involved in the Caucus Race (an animal, including the Dodo, the Griffon and the 

Mock Turtle), they can wear any clothes in the colour of their animal as it will be their mask that 

will give them their appearance. However, if they wish to have a full costume then that is great. 

They will need to wear simple footwear as they will be involved in a race and need to avoid tripping 

on their costume. 

• If your child has one of the characters involved in the trial, they can wear any clothes in the 

colours of their character as it will be their mask that gives them their appearance. However, if they 

wish to have a full costume then that is great.  

 

If you have any queries or need support in obtaining a costume please do not hesitate to ask a member of 

the Year 5 team.  

 

Thank you for your support. 
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